City of Raton RFP No. 2022-04-21
Specialized Services Related to Brownfield Program Services
RFP Questions and Answers

The City of Raton Procurement Manager has received the following questions in response to its
Request for Proposals (RFP).

Question #1: Will the City of Raton accept Appendix A: Acknowledgement of Receipt form submitted
via email?

Response: Yes, the Acknowledgement of Receipt form can be emailed, hand delivered or mailed to the
Procurement Manager.

Question #2: Will the City of Raton accept a proposal submitted via email?
Response: No. The City of Raton will not accept proposals that are sent via email. Written proposals

should be mailed (ie. USPS, Fedex or UPS) or hand delivered in a sealed envelope no later than 5:00 p.m.
MDT on May 12, 2022 as follows:

Hand Delivered: Mailed:

City of Raton City of Raton

Michael Anne Antonucci Michael Anne Antonucci

City of Raton Procurement Officer City of Raton Procurement Officer
224 Savage Avenue Post Office Box 910, 224 Savage Ave.
Raton, New Mexico 87740 Raton, New Mexico 87740

Question #3: Is a cost proposal or rate table required?

Response: This solicitation is a qualifications based RFP and cost/rates will not be a factor and should
not be included in the proposal. The City of Raton will negotiate specific task orders with the firm
awarded this contract.

I certify that as of 5:00 p.m. on May 5, 2022 these are the only questions received by the deadline stated in the RFP
and that this information has been shared with all potential offerors who returned the completed acknowledgement
of receipt form and also posted on the City of Raton Website: www.ratonnm.gov.
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Michael Anne Antonucti—
Chief Procurement Officer




